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I am commenting in wholehearted support of the proposed regulation. As someone who works a
very physical job here in NM, including multiple hours inside a metal trailer with no air circulation
on a daily basis, heat illness is a serious risk for well over half the year. My coworkers and I try
very hard to keep an eye on each other to the extent that management is willing to allow it, but our
options are limited when there is an issue. The proposed prevention regulation would be an
incredible boon.


